Administration — City Manager
117 N Molalla Avenue
PO Box 248
Molalla, Oregon 97038
Phone: (503) 829-6855
Fax: (503) 829-3676

February 16, 2021

Andy Peters
Operation Supervisor

LETTER OF COMMENDATION

Dear Mr. Peters:

As the City of Molalla is reopening from the February 12 — 15, 2021 ice storm that left us without power
for upwards of three days, I am moved as to the effort you made as our Operations Supervisor. In no
way do I believe that you operated alone, I agree that we have a great crew. However, you were the glue
that kept operations moving in a direction where most people do not see your effort. I fully appreciate
what you were able to accomplish.

The leadership you provided to your crew and others was nothing short of significant. You
accomplished this in a situation where communication was very limited and access to your own
supervisor was not available or delayed. I believe that our accomplishments with our treatment facilities
and mustering our crews leads me back to the example you have set.

I am grateful for your efforts of exemplary and selfless service to a hopefully grateful and deserving

community.

Sincerely,

Dan Huff
City Manager
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